KIUS COME FIRST

SUPERIOR-GREENSTONE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

P.O. Bag 'A', 12 Hemlo Drive Marathon, Ontario POT 2E0 Telephone: 807-229-0436 Fax: 807-229-1471 E-mail: boardoffice@sgdsb.on.ca

February 16, 2012

Dear Parent/Guardian:

On January 26, 2012 Superior-Greenstone District School Board held an information evening for the Accommodation Review Committee Members.

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to the committee as a whole:

Manitouwadge ARC Voting Members

Connie Hunter – Counsellor, Township of Manitouwadge
Dave Raymond – Community Representative
Jocelyn Bourgoin – Business Representative
Ray Gascon – Manitouwadge Public School Council Member
Marcia Newton – Manitouwadge High School Council Member

Superior-Greenstone District School Board Support Staff

Cathy Tsubouchi, Superintendent of Business
Nancy Petrick, Superintendent of Education
Wayne Chiupka, Manager of Plant Services
Barb Willcocks, Coordinator of Student Success
Patricia Moonilal, Principal, Manitouwadge Public School
John Mutch, Principal, Manitouwadge High School

On Wednesday, March 21, 2012, Public Meeting No. 1 will take place at Manitouwadge High School in their theatre at 6:30 p.m.

Should you have any questions during this process they may be forwarded to the following e-mail address: arc@sgdsb.on.ca.

Sincerely,

Nancy Petrick

Superintendent of Education